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December 2018 
 
Dear Friends and Members: 
 
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #73.  Just a reminder that the comments to the 
previous cases (AMR #72) as well as the case histories and pertinent images for this submission will be on the 
official AMR web page at http://www.amr-seminar.org. 
 
We request all members submit their comments for AMR #73 by the end of March 2019.  The deadline for 
submission of cases for the next seminar (AMR #74) is the same.  As a reminder, we do request fifty (50) H&E 
slides sent with your submission.  I would also like to add as a reminder that we will not accept slides carrying 
plastic coverslips.  The plastic coverslips dry out after a few years and detach carrying the tissues with it.  Please 
make sure that all slides submitted for the club are coverslipped with glass.  Kindly visit the AMR web page for 
additional submission instructions.  I apologize for the delay in sending out this seminar. My assistant in charge of 
the seminars has relocated to another job and this delayed the finalization of the seminar.  
 
The following members are due to submit cases for the next seminar: 

Abbas Agaimy Goran Elmberger Alberto Marchevsky Brian Rubin 
Phil Allen Franco Fedeli Thomas Mentzel Manual Sobrinho Simoes 
Ira Bleiweiss Maria Pia Foschini Michal Michal Paul Wakely, Jr. 
Alberto Cavazza Masaharu Fukunaga Vania Nose  
Gerald Berry Thomas Krausz Delia Perez-Montiel  
Justin Bishop Anais Malpica Cesar Moran  

 
In the last few years we’ve had significant turnover in the Club as longstanding members have retired; likewise, 
we’re trying to renovate the Club with new members and to provide an opportunity for younger, up-and-coming 
and enthusiastic surgical pathologists to join our group.  If you know of any deserving candidates who would fit 
well with our group, please let me know.  With this seminar I would like to introduce two new members to the 
club: Kenneth Schoolmeester from the Mayo Clinic, and Jesse MacKinney from the Cleveland Clinic; please make 
them welcome to the group.  
 
I would also like to reiterate that an indispensable requirement for being part of the club is active participation in 
the slide exchange and other activities.  We have a standing rule that any member who does not contribute cases 
or comments two times in a row will be automatically dropped from the club and assumed to no longer be 
interested in participating. Comments on all cases are not expected, but on cases which overlap with your areas of 
interest/expertise we do want to hear your thoughts; after all, that was the primary purpose of the Club.  
 
I would like to wish you all a happy holiday season and a healthy and happy New Year 2019! 
 
Sincerely yours, 

Saul Suster, M.D. 
Saul Suster, M.D. 
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